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JULY 22, 2024 

YEMEN: SUSPENDED PORT SERVICES IN HODEIDAH 

Recently, the Yemeni port city of Hodeidah has been hit by air strikes. The attacks have 

hit the port's oil facilities with no damages to any vessels or the berths having been 

reported. However, port operations have been suspended until further notice. 

Your Managers recommend that Members take note of this information and be guided 

accordingly. They also thank Mutual Marine Services Al Mushtaraka Group for providing 

the information upon which this Alert has been based. 
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